
The Center for the Study of War and Memory,  
in association with the USA Honors Program, the Program in African-American Studies, the 

Department of English, and the Department of History, presents: 
 

 The Civil War in History and Memory, 1865-2015 
 

Seaman's Bethel Hall 
University of South Alabama  

 
April 6, 2015 

  
9:30 Opening comments and welcome 

Steven Trout, Professor and Chair of English 
 
9:45-10:30  “Wartime Correspondence and Confederate Morale”  

Mel McKiven, Associate Professor of History 
 
10:30-11:15  “The Effects of the Civil War on Children in the Paintings of Eastman Johnson” 

Elizabeth Rivenbark, Associate Professor of Art History 
 
11:30-12:15 “The Civil War and its Aftermath as Seen through the Photographer's Lens”   
  Carol Ellis, Director USA McCall Rare Book and Manuscript Library 
 
12:15-1:30  Lunch Break 
 
1:30-2:30  Keynote Presentation: “Civil War Prisons in American Memory” 

Benjamin Cloyd, Hinds Community College 
 
2:30-4:00   Panel Discussion: “Civil War Memory”  

Benjamin Cloyd, Elizabeth Rivenbark, Frye Gaillard, USA Writer in Residence, 
Kern Jackson, Director of African-American Studies 
Moderator: Susan McCready, Professor of French. 

 
 

This event is free and open to the public. 
For more information, contact strout@southalabama.edu 
 


